
 

The departments of Computer Science and Engineering of Sri Sairam Institute of 
Technology organized a Faculty Development Program on “Augmented Reality / 
Virtual Reality using Unity Tool” in association with the Computer Society of India, 
Kancheepuram Chapter, Chennai for the faculty members from 11.07.2022 to 
15.07.2022 through online mode. Resource Persons from VIT, Ericsson, Accenture 
Ltd and Sri Venkateswara College of Engineering delivered lectures and provide 
Hands on Experience to the participants. More than 70 faculty members from nearby 
colleges participated and got benefitted. 

 

 


